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Friday 6th September 2024  

 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 4 begin weekly swimming lessons for this term on Monday 9th September. The swimming 
sessions will take place at Slough the Centre and will run for 30 sessions in total for the academic 
year. 
 
These lessons are over and above any trips or activities we plan for Year 4 and, as a result, we ask for 
a contribution of £15 per term (Autumn, Spring and Summer) to cover the cost of visiting the 
swimming pool. Payment for the swimming lessons will need to be made via parent pay as the 
school no longer accepts cash payments. Please inform the office if you still require login details for 
the payment system. 
 
Please can we remind you that the centre has strict safety rules, which must be followed at all times. 
 
● Girls must wear a one piece swimsuit – no bikinis. 
● Boys may wear trunks or swimming shorts but no longer than 8 cm above the knee. 
● All children must wear a swimming cap 
● No jewellery, this includes religious symbols. 
● Your child may wear goggles if they wish to. 
● Children must bring a towel to dry themselves 
 
If you are unsure where to purchase any of the above items, please see your child’s class teacher 
who can advise on this. Swimming hats, full body swimwear and the correct boy’s shorts are all 
available at most sports shops, including Sports Direct. 
Swimming is part of the National Curriculum so all children are expected to take part every week 
unless they bring a note to school to explain why they are unable to participate that week. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Year 4 team 


